Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 133 Friday, April 1, 2016

A reminder to all students: as the temperatures rise and spring returns the dress code as published in your handbook remains
the same. Your entire torso must be covered. Skirts, shorts, and rompers need to be past finger length. Additionally, hats and
hoodies need to remain off in class and within the hallways. Administration

Attention students interested in a career in education: York College will be hosting a Future Teacher Day on April 20th.
Students will be paired with students in education and will get to observe two college courses in the field. Interested students
should see Mrs. Ziegler to learn more about this field trip opportunity by April 6th. E. Ziegler

College Rep Visit: Students can sign up for the visits on Naviance under the COLLEGES tab and print the confirmation page as
their pass.
Tuesday, April 5th, 1:00PM - Fashion Institute of Design and Merchandising

The following military recruiter will be available in the Cafeteria during all lunches:
NAVY - Wednesday, April 6th

Any senior students who are volunteer firefighters, please give your name to Mrs. Ridley in the main office no later than
Friday, April 15" to be considered for the Larry Singleton Volunteer Firefighter Memorial Scholarship.

Attention Seniors: The Scott Nyland scholarship application is now available on Naviance. Candidates need to have been
accepted into a four-year postsecondary institution, have participated in 2 complete seasons on any athletic team or one year
as a varsity letter winner, and need a written recommendation from their coach. Return completed applications to the
guidance office by today, April 1. Guidance

Scholarship for Seniors - The Manheim Township Education Association Scholarship is an $8,000 grant paid in four annual
installments to a student enrolled in an approved program of teacher education. Interested students may print out an
application from Naviance. The application deadline is Monday, April 4, 2016. D. Reynolds

The Eric Stoler Nursing Scholarship is given to a Senior who has been accepted in a post-secondary program in nursing, has a
2.5 or better cumulative GPA as of the 7th semester, and must have demonstrated a sensitivity to people in need by
participation in community service and/or volunteerism. The application is available under the Scholarships on Naviance and
should be submitted with essay to the Guidance Office by April 8th.

Attention Seniors! If you have a history of volunteerism and would like to be considered for senior awards that recognize
your contributions as a volunteer, please consider applying for the following opportunities:

MANHEIM TOWNSHIP AMBULANCE ASSOCIATION

“Student chosen should be one who has been an outstanding volunteer serving in a community organization.”

BPO ELKS CLUB VOLUNTEER AWARD

“Student chosen should be selected for outstanding volunteer work only. Scholastic rating should NOT be considered.”
Applications can be accessed through Naviance or picked up in the Health Room.

Return the completed forms to Mrs. Lamp /Health Room OR by email to lampre@mtwp.net by today, April 1, 2016.

The library is now featuring our new Mystery titles on our display table. You will also find our new Fantasy titles there.
These titles are ready to be checked out. Library Staff

Students: The Library is celebrating School Library Month with a special offer for you. We will be offering Fine Forgiveness
Days throughout April. Watch the bulletin for dates! Library Staff

Senora Frederick and Senora Steffy are planning a trip to Costa Rica in June 2017. There will be an informational meeting on
Wednesday, April 13, 2016 at 6:30 in room 105. If you would like additional information please see Senora Frederick or
Senora Steffy.

Looking to earn some extra cash? The Class of 2019 is holding a sub sale to raise money for the 2019 Prom fund. Students
also get $1.00 back for themselves for every sub they sell. All orders are due to your Social Studies teacher on or before

Thursday, April 7™, Questions can be directed to Nick Tufano. Class of 2019

-see other side-



Connect Club is having their annual Game of Thrones: Teacher Edition fundraiser through the month of March. Prank your
favorite teacher by helping them win the golden toilet! Proceeds will go toward Off the Streets, an organization locally found
in Lancaster. The winner will be announced today, April 1! Connect Club

Attention Senior Class: Prom tickets are on sale until today, April 1% in the cafeteria during all lunches and after school at the
cafeteria ramp. The cost of prom tickets for the 2016 Township Prom will be $15.00. The lowest cost in Township History! All
school debts must be paid before you can purchase Prom tickets. Class of 2016

POST PROM EVENT! Before you know it, 2016 Senior Prom and Post Prom will be here. On Saturday, April 9, post prom will
be held at the high school from 11 pm - 5 am. All students may attend post prom, even if you choose not to go to prom. The
cost of Post Prom tickets is $20.00 per person. We accept cash or checks made payable to MTHS Post Prom. Tickets will be on
sale during all lunches until Friday, 4/1.

Please remember to get your registration signed by a parent/guardian (the form was sent in the mail along with your post
prom invitation). There will be extra forms available during ticket sales, but we cannot sell you post prom tickets until that
form is signed by a parent/guardian. CTC students may purchase their tickets in the main office.

Class of 2016...come out and enjoy a fun-filled evening of games, prizes, a hypnotist, delicious foods, and so much more. It is
guaranteed to be a night full of awesome memories!!

SENIOR PARENTS: We’d like Post Prom to involve as many senior parents as possible. Whether you can paint or decorate,
prep or serve food, chaperone a game, help clean up or make a financial donation, the goal is 100% involvement. It’s not too
late to pitch in. We still need many parent volunteers to make this an amazing night for our kids. Keep checking the bulletin
over the next 3 weeks and listening to announcements for more details! Contact Kim Wilson - kimwilson1221@comcast.net,
Kim Noel - kanoell@aol.com, or Annie Friedrichs — AnnieF@dhfassociates.com. Annie Friedrichs will direct you to the
committee of your choice: Still looking for help with food, prizes, security, clean up, decorations and entertainment.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Soft Cumberland Valley (V) A HS 4:15 2:00 2:15
Soft Cumberland Valley (JV) H HS 4:00
Bvolley Comet Clash (JV) A Penn Manor 6:00 4:30

SATURDAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vtrack Bruce Dallas Invitational A Cumberland Valley 10:00 7:30
Blax Interboro H Field H & Stadium 2:00
Bvolley Comet Clash (V) A Penn Manor 8:00 6:30




